
COLC Report July 2025. 

A rela'vely quiet month with li3le of note to report. Our rotas con'nue to work well, thanks to Kim 
and Sarah con'nues to run her driver’s rota, although she really could do with more volunteers to 
help out. She now has Liz helping her manage her side of the Pantry, which is good news for Sarah. 

The big fridge has con'nued to malfunc'on, and Kim was able to get a neighbour to look at it. He has 
iden'fied what is going wrong and Kim has arranged for Beeline to visit to correct the problem on 
15th July. It has been useful to have the li3le fridge as back-up at this 'me. 

Customers old and new con'nue to come, helping themselves to whatever we have to offer. We have 
had two extra deliveries from the Waveney Hygiene Bank and also had some deliveries from 
Waitrose in Saxmundham, which we were only able to take up thanks to Sarah finding drivers to go 
to collect from Waitrose.  

We were able to par'cipate in the Village Hall Coffee Morning, supplying milk, bread and pastries 
and these are due to con'nue through August and September. 

LC. 


